
Carolina Pine Quilters Seeks Entries for Annual Quilt Show 
 
 

 
Pictured is “Grandmother’s Flower Garden” by Donna Davis, 2023 Best of Show 

 
 
Carolina Pine Quilters is seeking entries for the organization’s 43rd annual Quilt Show.  The 
theme of this year’s show is Circles All Around.  
 
The show, which is open to all Aiken County residents or members of any Aiken County quilt 
guild, will be October 31 - November 17 at the Aiken County Historical Museum at 433 
Newberry St SW. 
 
Youth entries are also encouraged.  Categories include bed quits, lap quilts, wall hangings, 
art/innovative, pictorial and miniatures.  Ribbons will be awarded in each category. 
 
Entry forms must be submitted by September 22nd. 
 
To get a copy of the entry form, instructions, and a complete list of categories, visit 
www.carolinapinequilters.org and click on the quilt show tab. 
 
Entered quilts will be accepted at the Aiken County Historical Museum from 2-5 p.m. on 
October 23rd, and from 11 a.m.-2 p.m. on October 24th. 
 
For more information, contact the museum at 803-642-2015 or visit 
www.carolinapinequilters.org. 
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